
 

28th April 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to inform you of some slight changes to roles this term.  

From 1st May, Mr Ledwards will have oversight of Year 7 for the remainder of this year.  I am delighted 

that Mr Ledwards will be joining the Year Achievement Manager team, gaining wider experience of a 

pastoral role. 

Mrs Whitefoot will oversee Years 8 and 9 and Mr Foster will oversee Year 10.  Mr Foster will also be 

responsible for Year 6 links and transition. 

Both Mrs Whitefoot and Mr Foster are well known to parents and very experienced Achievement 

Managers.  

We have decided to make these changes at this point so that we are able to support Year 10 in being the 

most senior students in the school because, clearly, Year 11 only have a short time with us now before the 

exams start in earnest.  We will be looking at prefect roles for our current Year 10 students this term, too. 

Many of you will be aware that Miss O’Hare leaves us soon to take up a promotion in a school further 

afield and so Miss Szymura will oversee any Year 11 issues for their remaining time with us.  I would like to 

thank Miss O’Hare for all her hard work and support and to wish her well in the future. 

As always, the form tutor is the main point of contact so please use the usual routes if you need to speak 

with someone.  

Many thanks for your support, 

Best wishes,  

 

E S Brett (Mrs) 
Headteacher 
 


